March 5, 2013

Mr. Erik Hagen
Western Sahara Resource Watch (“WSRW™)

Re: 3D Seismic Reconnaissance Survey
Dear Mr. Hagen,

BGP has received your recent letter regarding seismic vessel operations being conducted by the
BGP vessel BGP Prospector in waters offshore Dakhla. We take this opportunity to respond to
your inquiries.

You have asked what kind of activities the BGP Prospector is carrying out and on behalf of
whom these activities are being undertaken. We respectively advise that the BGP Prospector is
carrying out a 3D seismic reconnaissance survey ultimately on behalf of Office National Des
Hydrocarbures Et Des Mines (ONHYM) and the Company TOTAL, under permissions granted
by ONHYM. The seismic data acquired pursuant to these activities will accordingly be owned
by ONHYM.
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Yours truly, F

Signed by:

Title: Di r
Prosepctor Pte. Ltd.



